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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To:       Board of Public Works 
From:   SEH, Inc. on behalf of the Engineering Department   
Date:  3/12/2025 
Subject: Update on Integrity Grading and Excavating regarding repairs to 
RPD and reinstatement for Bidding on Public Construction Projects. 
 
 
Dear Members of the Board of Public Works: 
 
This letter is to follow up with the discussion during the Board of Public Works meeting on 
February 24, 2025. regarding the storm sewer repairs to be completed by Integrity Grading and 
Excavating (IGE) at the River Point Phase 3 Development.  
 
Productive discussions have taken place with IGE and commitment to complete the required 
repairs have been given.  IGE has shown commitment to complete the required repairs through 
the following actions: 
 

 Sawcutting and pavement removals for the structure repairs have been completed. 
 IGE has been onsite completing inlet mortar and tuckpointing. 
 Replacement of inlet castings and structure modifications have been completed as 

required.  
 Concrete curb & gutter and pavement replacement has begun and is anticipated to be 

complete by Friday, March 21st.  
 IGE has requested quotes from contractors to complete the storm sewer pipe lining. 

 


